
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 54/22

CANCEL NAVWARN 47/22

1. The Port Entry Light located on Fort Blockhouse at the entrance to Portsmouth Harbour has been restored to full
functionality. 

2. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNs remain in force: 52/22, 51/22, 42/22, 41/22, 28/22, 25/22, 15/22, 06/22,
71/20, 57/20, 44/20, 04/20, 15/19, 60/18, 75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12 & 52/11.

3. Cancel this Navwarn 9 Jul 22.

 

Thursday 07 Jul 2022 


